HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

November 15, 2015
2:30 p.m.   
Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher,  Tanya Stilwell-parent, Jennifer Sadler-parent,   and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:  None
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed November agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd)
Minutes from the October meeting were presented.  Committee approved the minutes as presented.  (Collins-1st, Stilwell -2nd )

Good News-PTO Fall Festival success and high turnout.
Parent Conference Turnout was high.  

The Parent Title I Compact and Parent Involvement Policy was presented.  No changes were recommended.  Committee approved as presented for another year.   (Cofer-1st, Collins-2nd)

Bylaws were reviewed and given a 2nd reading.  Approval will be held during December meeting.  Other policies that council will be working on are Curriculum and Instructional Practices,
Mrs. Handel discussed the requirement for minority representation on the council.  Interest and volunteer sheets were sent home but no qualified parents returned the form.  A special staff election will be held to gain a minority representative if possible.  
Committee reports- 

PBIS- Ms. Collins shared information from the most recent PBIS committee.  Committee discussed ABE online system and wants to come up with a more clearly defined way to handle referrals and utilize system to its maximum potential.  

Instructional Committee- Mrs. Handel shared that the committee is working on identifying novice students with a tracking system to notate interventions and what extra interventions, services, etc. that are being offered to student to help remediated in areas of need.  PLCs will work on this identification process soon.

 Accident reports were reviewed.
 The school activities, MUNIS, and fund 22 budgets were presented for review.
With no other business Mrs. Collins made a motion to adjourn.  (Ghaderi-1st, Stilwell-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:09 p.m.  

